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REPLY TO
PAUL F. FRESE, EDITOR 

2049 GRAND CENTRAL TERMINAL 
NEW YORK 17, N. Y.

Miss Laura Güpin 
Colorado Springs 
Colorado

Dear Miss Gilpin:

According to my records, you make 
commercial size kodachromes of flowers and gardens, 
and if you have material now available, I would like 
to hear from you.

We like to use rather dramatic 
illustrations either of interesting flowers photo­
graphed close up or nicely designed gardens with plenty 
of mass and color or architectural features.

.If you have anything of this sort 
that you would care to submit, I would like very much 
to see it as soon as convenient.

Sincerely yours, 
THEFLOWER GROWER

PFF:MCB
Paul F. Frese 
EDITO*


